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Dear Washington State Legislators,

I am writing to support Senate Bill 5350. Our retired educators deserve to have cost of living increases built in to
their retirements without having to continually fight for this. Please support SB 5350 to help our revered educators
maintain their standard of living in retirement.

Thank you kindly,

Kristine Thompson
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